September 12, 2019

Supervisor Rex Bohn Chair, Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 825 5th Street, Eureka, CA 95501

RE: Request for meeting of the Measure Z committee and a subcommittee of the Board of Supervisors

Dear Chair Bohn:

At the September 12, 2019 meeting of the Measure Z Advisory committee, the Committee Chair was directed by motion to communicate with the Chair of the BOS and request a meeting of the committee with an appointed subcommittee of the BOS.

The meeting is desired to address a developing financial trend where the inflationary increases to ongoing personnel costs are causing a significant decrease in the discretionary funding portion of the Measure Z revenue. The committee is concerned that this trend is accelerating at a pace that will result in the totality of the fund being allocated to ongoing personnel cost with no allocation to other applicants in the near future.

Please advise if the BOS is interested in having this discussion and if so please propose potential meeting dates that are prior to December 1, 2019.

Sincerely,

Glenn W Ziemer Chair, Measure Z Advisory Committee